
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Grant Award from Firehouse Subs 

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approval for the expenditure of a grant award from Firehouse Subs. 

 BACKGROUND: 

 The Firehouse Subs Public Safety Foundation Inc. Lifesaving Equipment award is to provide lifesaving equipment 

to first responders. The Stephenville Fire Department was awarded $29,045.96 for the purchase of new rescue 

extrication tools. The Fire department will utilize this grant to purchase a new Holmatro rescue tool set. The 

grant covers the purchase at 100% and no additional funds are needed to put this system in service. The tools 

are bid directly through Firehouse Subs Foundation and the award is to be used through their vendor.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

None 

 ALTERNATIVES 

Deny acceptance and purchase a new rescue tool set through budget.     


